
Get Your Mo-Kan Masks! 
The CDC recommends wearing cloth face coverings in public settings 
where other social distancing measures are difficult to maintain (such 

as grocery stores and pharmacies) especially in areas of significant 
community-based transmission. 

 

The Mo-Kan chapter has stepped up and commissioned a local 
seamstress to help in the fight! 

 

 

Choose from a variety of patterned fabric and colors that include: 

White   ●   Black   ●   Red 
 

• Our Mo-Kan chapter name is proudly embroidered on the left 

• 3 layers thick with a slot in the inside to add a filter if desired 

 

Each mask is just $12 and can be purchased with a check, cash or on the PayPal 
link on our chapter's webpage, www.abwamokan.org. 

http://www.abwamokan.org/

